MT. BALDY SCHOOL

1 Mt Baldy Road, Mt Baldy, CA 91759

May 12, 2023
Dear Mt. Baldy Community,

At the Regular Board of Trustees Meeting for the Mt. Baldy Joint School District held on
Thursday, May 11, 2023, Board President, Mrs. Margaret Glick, announced that she would
be resigning from the Board of Trustees effective July 1, 2023.

As a result of this announcement, there will be a vacancy on the Mt. Baldy Joint School
District Board of Trustees beginning July 1, 2023. A Special Board meeting will be held on
Tuesday, May 16, beginning at 5:45 p.m. at Mt. Baldy School where the Board will
determine if the position will be filled by calling a special election or through appointment
by the Board of Trustees.

Following the Board meeting, an announcement will be posted outside the school office, the
local community post office, as well as on the Mt. Baldy School District website
(www.mtbaldy.k12.ca.us) detailing the process for filling the vacancy.
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